
February 5, 2017  

Fifth Sunday after Epiphany 

Union Cross Moravian Church 
“A Christian Family seeking to reflect God’s Love” 

Chimes 

Call to Worship 
Roger Johnson 

Welcome and Announcements 

Page 18 
Liturgy for Adoration 

Pastoral Prayer 

Sharing our Gifts with the Lord 

Offertory Hymn 

Come to Jesus - Rice 

Doxology – Page 817 

Hymn 758 vs. 4 

“Take Up Your Cross,” the Savior Said 

Sermon-Rev. Russ Williams 

“Not a Fan” Sermon Series, Part 3: Yada 

Sermon Text: Luke 9:23, Luke 7:36-50, Psalm 139 

Hymn 507 

I Am Thine, O Lord 

Benedictions 

  

   
   
Pastor: Rev. Russell Williams  Organist/Pianist: Janice Reich 
Choir Director: Phyllis Long  Alice Linville 

Church Secretary: Dee McGee 



Today 

  8:00  AM Praise Team Rehearsal 
  9:00  AM Contemporary Worship Service 
  9:45  AM Sunday School Opening 
10:00  AM Sunday School Class 
11:00  AM Worship Service 
Safe Sanctuary Orientation and Lunch after 11 AM 

Service 

Monday 

 7:00 PM Board of Elders Meeting 

Tuesday 

  9:30 AM Circle 3- meet in the parlor 
  7:00 PM Circle 1 –meet in the parlor  
           Circle 2- meet in Recreation Hall 

 Wednesday 

  7:00  PM Adult Choir Practice 

Thursday-Friday-Saturday 
Directory Pictures 

Friday 

   5:00 -7 PM  Pancake Supper for Crisis Control 

  

Announcements 

New Picture Directory- We are pleased to 
announce that our church is in the process of 
putting together a beautiful, full-color, cutting-edge 
digital directory. It is very important that every 
family be included to assure a complete up-to-
date directory. The new directory is sure to be a 
family keepsake and help all the church families 
grow closer together. A professional photographer 
will begin taking professional family portraits for the 
directory on Thursday Feb. 9th.  You will find a link 
to make your appointment on our web site for your 
convenience. If you do not have access to a 
computer you can call The Portrait Cafe @ 1-877-
896-9667 extension 325, and they will make this 
appointment at your convenience. You can also 
contact the church office for assistance.  

Today 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Tony Draper  

Infant Nursery 
Catherine and 
Tony Draper 

Preschool Nursery 
Jill and Rick 

Ramsay 

Custodial Check 
 Jack Reich 
Kim Craver 

 

Greeters-Narthex 
Bobbie and Dean 

Reid 

Greeter Vestibule 
Frances Brown 

Ushers for January 
David Kapp 

John Woodard 

Next Sunday 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Dwight Deal  

Infant Nursery 
Sarah Draper 

Jessica Williams 

Preschool Nursery 
Kristi and 
Samantha 

Whittington 

Custodial Check 
Kim Craver 

Bobby James 
 

Greeters-Narthex 
Dan and Natalie 

Johnson 

Greeter Vestibule 
Ina Jean Stephens 

Ushers for 
February 

Robert Welch 
Randy Knox 

 



What is prayer? We speak.  God listens.  God speaks.  We listen.  This 

is prayer in its purest form.  Wouldn’t you like to pray More? Better? 

Deeper? Stronger? Come join the Women’s Bible Study group as we 

study Max Lucado’s book on prayer . . . “before Amen”.  We will meet in 

the parlor at 10:00am on Mondays, beginning February 13th. All women 

are invited. 

Church Clean-up Day-Thank you to all the people who came out to 
clean up the kitchen and classrooms yesterday.  On that same note, we 
have a reminder that if you see anything that is need of repairs or 
replacement please let Dave Kapp know.  He is the handy man for our 
church and will take care of it.   

Missing Dishes- Cindy Woodard is missing a casserole dish and lid 
with blue flowers on it that was used at the last bereavement meal.  If 
you see it or know where it is, please let her know.  

Pancake Supper-There will be a pancake supper to support Crisis 
Control of Kernersville, on, February 10th from 5-7 PM. Crisis Control 
Ministry Inc. is an individual and family service located in Kernersville, 
North Carolina 

Back to the 50’s - Join the Union Cross Baptist Church Youth as they 

travel back in time to the 1950s for their annual Youth Banquet to raise 

money for summer camp!  They’ll  be serving hot dogs, hamburgers, 

french fries, and Coke floats.  It will be Saturday, Feb. 11th at 5:30 in 

their fellowship hall. All meals by donations. 

 

 Prayer Request Updates  

Please add-   Carolyn Haney who had hip surgery this past Tuesday. 

Jane Lawrence- who had oral surgery for a low-grade 
adenocarcinoma. 

Craig Haney-who may have bronchitis.  

Robert Welch-who broke his foot. 

Please remove – Bill Gibson 

Ongoing prayer requests can be found in the Church Newsletter. 

Any prayer requests or updates can be submitted either by 

email (ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org) or by contacting the church 

office (336-769-2411). 

mailto:ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org


Sermon Notes: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking Forward 
 

Feb.  12 Celebration of First Responders 
Joy Group Valentine Bingo 5-6 PM 

Feb.  13 Women’s Bible Study 10 AM 
 Board of Trustees Meeting 7 PM 
Feb. 15 Adult Choir Practice 7 PM 
Feb. 19 Deadline for Church Newsletter 
Feb. 20 Women’s Bible Study 10 AM 
 RCC meeting at Immanuel New Eden 7 PM 
Feb. 22 Adult Choir Practice 7 PM 
Feb. 24 Confirmation Retreat at Laurel Ridge for Youth 
Feb. 27 Christian Education Committee Meeting 7 PM 
 
 

Attendance Last Week  
Contemporary Worship     24 
Sunday School                     
11 AM Worship Service   143 

 

 

 

Our Generosity 
Last Week $4046 
Bldg. Fund $1045 

01/22   $4267 
01/15 $5523 
01/08 Snow 
01/01    $2943 
 
 


